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Monday 4th January 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

As you will have read from my letter earlier today, Toddington St. George’s were 

ready and prepared to welcome children back into school tomorrow. I myself was 

really excited to meet the children.  

Unfortunately, following the Prime Minister’s announcement this evening, I am 

writing to inform you school will not be open to all pupils, from Tuesday 5th January. 

St. George’s will only be open for children of Key Workers and Vulnerable Children 

(KWVC). Should you require a KWVC place please find the form attached, which 

we kindly ask you to complete and email return to Mrs Barnish on 

KWVC@toddstg.co.uk, so that we can make the necessary arrangements.  

Arrival and collection times and locations remain the same. Please can we kindly 

ask your child to bring a packed lunch if at all possible, as this will allow the kitchen 

to plan accordingly from Wednesday 6th January.  

To ensure safety for all and to allow our teachers to plan and provide quality 

lessons and resources, it is important that we keep our Key Worker numbers as low 

as possible. For this reason, please only complete the form if you are a critical key 

worker, who cannot work from home and does not have anyone else living at 

home who can supervise your child whilst they access remote learning.  

Remote packs can be accessed via google classroom. Please login using the 

information provided before the Christmas break and is in most children's reading 

records. Please contact j.tillin@toddstg.co.uk if you need further assistance. 

 

I write to you with a very heavy heart, as I am so excited to meet the children and 

families of St. George’s, but it is paramount that we follow the guidelines and keep 

everyone safe.  

 

Should you have any concerns or queries please do not hesitate to get in touch.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Colette Lamb 

Headteacher 
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